
CIVIC MEETINGS

PUBLIC NOTICE

TUESDAY, AUGUST 11, 2020
• Special City Council commencing at 2:00 p.m. (Brantford City Hall –

Virtual Meeting)
• Committee of the Whole – Community Development commencing at

6:00 p.m. (Brantford City Hall– Virtual Meeting)
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 12, 2020

• Finance Committee commencing at 4:30 p.m. (Brantford City Hall – Virtual
Meeting)

The above listed meeting is proceeding but is subject to cancellation.
Members of the public are encouraged to watch the meeting being
webcast live by RogersTV Brantford.
Staying in touch with Council’s activities:
The agendas for Regular Council meetings are available on the City’s Website
at www.brantford.ca. Should a Special Meeting be called for any reason,
meeting agendas will be made available on the City’s Website.

Assisted listening device available in the Council Chambers

CivicNews
CITY OF BRANTFORD CUSTOMER
CONTACT CENTRE ................519-759-4150

Our Customer Service Representatives are
happy to answer your enquiries and/or direct
you to the appropriate staff to respond.

Social Services ............................... 519-759-3330
Tax Office ........................................ 519-750-1072
Economic Development
and Tourism ................................... 519-751-9900

100 WELLINGTON SQUARE, PO BOX 818,
BRANTFORD, ONTARIO N3T 5R7

brantford.ca

Notice of Project
Road Resurfacing on

Ballantyne Drive (Sherwood Drive to Spalding Drive)

As part of our ongoing efforts to maintain and improve our infrastructure,
The City of Brantford, through its contractor, Associated Paving and Materials
Limited, will be resurfacing Ballantyne Drive. The project will also include
construction of new dedicated bike lanes. The work is scheduled to start in
August and will be completed by the end of the month, weather permitting.

Please be aware that Ballantyne Drive will be closed to all traffic during the
work. Cyclists should note the posted detour route along the existing road
and trail network, set up to bypass the construction zone.
Thank you in advance for your tolerance and understanding during this
period of disruption. If you have any questions regarding this project,
please contact:

Matt Welsh, C.Tech, PMP
Project Coordinator
Design and Construction
Public Works Commission
City of Brantford
100 Wellington Square
519-759-4150 Ext. 5446
mwelsh@brantford.ca


